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Maryjane Rees Center:  Speech and Language Clinic 
 Clinicians’ Computer Room 

 

• Open to all Student Clinicians during hours of clinic operation. 
 

• This room is part of the clinic facility and should be respected as such. Professional behavior is expected at 
all times. Please monitor your vocal volume out of respect to your fellow clinicians. 
 

• This space is provided to Student Clinicians for the purpose of planning therapy, writing reports, studying, 
and developing professional collaboration skills with one another. 
 

• Please treat this space as you would any other work space in a professional setting such as a private clinic, 
hospital or school site. 
 

• The computers in the Student Clinician’s room revert to erase all data every evening after the clinic has 
closed. Student Clinicians should back-up documents to personal data storage devices. Confidential client 
information should not be stored on personal data storage devices. 
 

• Please respect your fellow clinicians and everyone’s need to access computer time. Please clear all personal 
belongings from the computer space you may have been using when you leave the clinician’s room for a 
prolonged period of time. 
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